
 
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 11, 2023, NOON 
AT WESTVIEW INN 

 
GUEST SPEAKER 

Jed Olson, Executive 
Director 

Outdoor Recreation Alliance 
*********** 

Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed 
atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our 

meetings!  Your membership dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for 
one representative of your business.  Additional representatives pay a 

small fee toward the buffet lunch.  

 



Monthly Meeting Update 
December 14, 2022 

 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 Noon by Vice President 
Steven Berg.  After introductions and an excellent 
buffet lunch, Vice President Berg made a couple of 
announcements, regular business was acted on, 
and those present enjoyed a relaxing lunch.     
Minutes 
Motion by Jodie Curtis, seconded by Tom Curtis to 
approve the minutes of the November regular membership meeting as 
presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 

Treasurer’s Report 
The November 30, 2022, month-end Treasurer’s report 
was reviewed, noting the Association has a general 

bank balance of $9,925.00.   
Motion by Jennifer Hatz, seconded by Ryan Rieber to 

approve the Treasurer’s report as presented.  Motion approved 
by voice vote. 
 Motion by Teresa DeLong, seconded by Jodie Curtis to adjourn the 
meeting at 12:06 p.m.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
      Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 
 
 

DID YOU KNOW JANUARY IS NATIONAL OATMEAL MONTH? 
 

• Americans purchase more oatmeal in January than 
in any other month.  
• The most popular oatmeal topping is milk, followed 
by sugar and fruit.  
• Eighty percent of U.S. households have oatmeal in 

their pantries. 
• The most popular uses for oatmeal are, in order, as cereal, as cookies, in 
meatloaf, and in cakes or pies. 
• An 18-ounce package of oatmeal contains about 26,000 rolled oats. 
• The top five oatmeal consumption markets are New York, Los Angeles, 
Philadelphia, Boston, and Chicago.  
• Oats were one of the earliest cereals cultivated by humans and were 
recorded in ancient China as long ago as 7,000 B.C. 
  



West Salem Business Association Annual 
Meeting and Banquet 

Thursday, February 9, 2023 
American Legion Post #51 

Downtown West Salem 
 

The West Salem Business Association will 
look back on another year on Thursday 
night, February 9, 2023, at our annual 

banquet at American Legion, 148 Leonard Street South, West Salem.   
 
The banquet is a chance for our members and friends to get together in a social 
setting, recognize several of its members, and celebrate the successes of the 
preceding year.  Members of the general public are always invited and 
welcome! 
 
The cost for this year’s banquet is still $25.00 per person and includes a meal 
and a chance at great door prizes.  Cocktail hour will begin at 5:00 p.m., and 
dinner will be served at 6:00 p.m.  NEW THIS YEAR:  Registration and 
payment can be made on the West Salem Business Association website.  
Banquet can still be paid for via check or cash to Treasurer Jodie Curtis, Union 
State Bank, Highway 16, West Salem.  To RSVP or for more information, 
please contact: 

 
Teresa DeLong      Jodie Curtis 
  Village Hall                Union State Bank 

               786-1858          786-6200 
 
PLEASE REGISTER OR RSVP BY February 1, 2023 

 
Banquet takes the place of our regular 

February meeting.   

 
 



 

 
***************************************************************** 

 
 
Orange Thumb where creativity never goes out of style! 

A collection of handmade items and clothing 
124 Leonard Street South, West Salem – (608) 612-0700 

 



 
 
 

Join us for an exciting evening of live music as the UW-Madison 
Varsity Marching Band performs at the Heider Center on February 
4th at 7 pm. This talented group of musicians will be playing a 
variety of songs, including fan favorites and new arrangements. 

Tickets can be purchased online or at the Heider Center box office 
starting at noon on December 23rd.  Tickets: $25 for adults and $10 
for students.  Doors open 30 minutes before show time. All Covid-19 safety 

protocols are followed for this event.  

 



 



 
 

 
 
 



Recognize this?  Have you been presented with West 
Salem Bucks and do not know what to do with it?   

Have you asked yourself “how can I get in on this 
exceptional opportunity?” 

 

 
 

 Here’s your chance!  West Salem Bucks are gift certificates 
redeemable at any of the businesses that wish to participate and 
have their business name included on the reverse side of the 
certificate.   
 When you are given a West Salem Bucks certificate, simply 
treat it as a gift certificate.  Submit the certificate to Jodie Curtis, 
Treasurer of the West Salem Business Association, at the Union 
State Bank Highway 16 Branch, and you will be reimbursed the 
value of the West Salem Bucks certificate.  You are out nothing, 
and you’ve opened your business to a new future great customer.   

 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 

Brenengen Club Kitchen 
Remodel 

The Don & Cheryl Brenengen Club 
kitchen is being remodeled in 
collaboration with the West Salem 
School District. This new teaching 
kitchen will be utilized during the 
school day as well as during our after 
school program. Members will be able 
to learn valuable life skills when the 
project is complete. We can't wait to 
show it off! 



 

 
  

 
www.westsalemwi.org 
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